
LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF CANTON, CONNECTICUT 

VIRTUAL BUDGET PUBLIC HEARING 

Monday, April 26, 2021 

People can hear the meeting and make comments/questions 

by calling the following number: 1-929-436-2866 

Webinar ID: 863 2568 8892 

Passcode: 436082 

Or view the meeting by using the following link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86325688892?pwd=WFZIR2kvOXBwM3ZxTXdzQksyRkdkdz09

The Board of Finance will hold a virtual public hearing on the annual budget as proposed by the Board of 

Finance for fiscal year 2021/2022 on Monday, April 26, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. A summary of the proposed 

budget is available on line at www.townofcantonct.org.  Questions or comments regarding the budget 

can be emailed to BudgetQuestions@townofcantonct.org.  All questions and comments received will be 

included as part of the record of the meeting. Questions and comments may also be made by attending 

the meeting virtually by utilizing the links provided above. 

Board of Finance 

Jennifer Rottkamp 

Chairman 


